
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

November 2017 
 
 

NOTICE TO EMPLOYERS & PENSION PROVIDERS 
 
 

Department of Employment Affairs and Social Protection to cease issuing 
Illness Benefit and Occupational Injury Benefit Notifications to Employers 
 
The Department of Employment Affairs and Social Protection (DEASP) has advised 
that, from 1 January 2018, it will cease issuing Illness and Occupational Injury 
Benefit notifications to employers. These notifications were issued to employers to 
assist them in calculating their employees’ tax. As advised in the October 2017 
Employer Notice, Illness Benefit and Occupational Injury Benefit will be incorporated 
into employees’ tax credit certificates from 1 January 2018 so employers will no 
longer require these notifications to calculate their employees’ tax.    
 
Any queries in relation to Illness Benefit payments should be directed to the 
Department of Employment Affairs and Social Protection.  Any queries in relation to 
taxation should be directed to Revenue. 
 
 
Revenue Commissioners 
 
 

https://www.revenue.ie/en/employing-people/employers-notices/2017/october-2017.pdf
https://www.revenue.ie/en/employing-people/employers-notices/2017/october-2017.pdf

